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April 15, 2019 
 

On Saturday, May 4, 704 Squadron will be participating in a Gliding Familiarization Day as part of 
the cadet’s mandatory training at CFD Mountain View.  This activity will allow cadets to learn more about 
aircraft and flight and they will have an opportunity to fly in a glider.  
 

Cadets have signed up for one of two shifts for that day: 9:00am – 1:00pm and 1:00pm – 4:00pm.  
Please arrive at least 15 minutes prior to your scheduled time.  Cadets who have not signed up can still 
participate by attending either one of the scheduled times. 

 
Dress for the day is warm, appropriate civilian clothing please make sure to bring a jacket.  You 

may bring a water bottle and snacks if you wish and please make sure you visit the washrooms before 
heading out onto the airfield.  You may also wish to bring a lawn chair to use while you wait for your flight.  
You may even bring Frisbees and other sport related equipment, as long as you ensure it does not interfere 
with gliding operations. 

 
In the event of inclement weather, we will post on the squadron’s Facebook page to notify cadets 

and their parents/guardians of the cancellation.  Please ensure that you check before heading to CFD 
Mountain View for your scheduled time.  

 
From Trenton, proceed through Belleville and turn onto Bay Bridge Road/Highway 62. Proceed 

across the Bay Bridge towards Picton for approximately 12 kilometers.  CFD Mountain View is located on 
the west side of the road.  More information about directions to the gliding centre can be found on 
www.704aircadets.ca. 
 

If you require more information please contact a member of the staff at the squadron between 
6:00 and 9:00pm on Monday or Wednesday evenings. 
 
 
 
 
 
G.A. Watts 
Captain 
Commanding Officer 


